
Both the district and the Rocklin Professional Teacher's Association (RTPA) met yesterday from approximately 9am 
to 1am for the fact finding process. Progress was made and fact finding has now been continued to a later date this 
summer. We look forward to continuing this process to reach an agreement. 
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